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Dear all 

I hope you are keeping well and thought you might like to catch up with the PA 

subcommittee.  We have been busy arranging events now that we can return to 

some sort of normal life! 

Resolutions 

The Resolution about identifying and diagnosing ADHD and ASD in women and girls 

was passed at the National Annual Meeting in Liverpool and will now become a 

campaign.  It is now time to think about next year’s resolution!  Have you any ideas 

which you would like to develop into a Resolution?  The deadline is the beginning of 

September but before then you need to do your research, write the resolution and 

have it agreed by your WI!  The full timetable and details for submitting a resolution 

will be in your mailing this month from National but do contact me if you want more 

information.   

We held the Resolutions Information meeting in Evelyn Suffield House in April as so 

few members wanted to go elsewhere and it worked quite well so for this year, we 

thought we would hold the November Resolutions meeting there as well BUT we will 

also organise a Zoom information meeting at the beginning of January for those who 

now prefer this type of meeting.  The flyers will go out later in the summer but here 

are the dates – 

Resolutions Information meeting, Tuesday 29 November, 10.00-12.30, Evelyn 

Suffield House 

Zoom Resolutions Discussion, Thursday 12 January 2023, 10.00-12.00 

ACWW and More! 

You will have seen the flyer about a meeting at Mileham on Thursday 29 September 

when a speaker from ACWW will talk in the morning about the work of this charity, 

followed by a lunch highlighting locally available produce.  Then in the afternoon, a 

speaker from Vattenfall Windpower will talk about what they are doing and how they 

can help us with local projects.   Full details on a flyer and in WI News, together with 

details of how to apply for tickets 

ACWW and More! Thursday 29 September, Mileham Village Hall, 10.00 – 15.30 

(cost £20 to include lunch) 

 

 



Osteoporosis screening 

We arranged for this service to be offered this year at Evelyn Suffield House but next 

year we are arranging for this to be held at Dersingham so make a note for your 

diary and look out for the application form in due course. 

Osteoporosis screening, Thursday 20 April 2023, Dersingham 

We are trying to arrange other events as well so watch this space!  In the meantime, 

do read the articles which we are starting to put in WI News about the environment 

and climate change.  Norfolk’s WI Climate Ambassadors are helping with these. 

Enjoy the summer, 

Liz Barker 

Chair of PA Sub-Committee & Federation Resolutions Coordinator, Norfolk 

Federation of WIs 

elizabethbarkerwi@gmail.com  
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